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Dear Dr. Samanta, 
       Hope you can catch some sleep now after a hectic schedule to organize the ACOIN 
Kolkata 2014 so successfully. I fully understand that organizing an international conference 
is no joke, and it is equivalent to 
"Meyer Biye Deoa". 
       I would like to convey my heart-felt warmth to you and your  
colleagues for managing the entire conference so smoothly. It was also great to see 
colleagues from neighboring countries coming to attend the ACOIN conference, and indeed it 
strengthens the bond between India  
and her neighborhood. Indeed, you all are the top ambassadors of India. 
        In two weeks I'll be travelling to Vietnam for academic reasons,  
and will be meeting many scholars and/or researchers there. If you wish, 
I can spread the news about ACOIN in Vietnam with which India is building close cultural, 
diplomatic, commerce and scientific relationship. 
         I have talked to the three PG students about designing their data collection 
methodologies. They may need some extra nudging to stay on course. Please encourage them 
to stay in touch with me so that their project is made scientifically sound. As far as I 
understood, all three of them wanted to study the prevalence of some eye diseases. 
         Last but not least, attached herewith please find the copies of my talks if anyone is 
interested. Also, feel free to contact me if there is any way I can be of further assistance to 
ACOIN. 
         With kind regards and best wishes, 
 
-Nabendu Pal, Prof. of Statistics 
Dept. of Mathematics 
U. of Louisiana at Lafayette 
Lafayette, Louisiana 70504, USA 
 


